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Funding 

Please note that funding for all 

3-5 year olds will commence on 

Thursday 16th August 2012. 

Parents will be advised via the 

newsletter of any dates your 

child will not receive funding 

over the next year. 

Keyworker 

We would like to advise that we are currently 

organising the groups for the next term.  

Please note you will be able to view from 

Monday 20th August your child’s Keyworker as a 

note of these will be placed on the Parental 

Notice Board for your reference.  

Welcome 

We would like to welcome all the new 

children and their families to the 

nursery. We hope you enjoy your time 

with us and we look forward to working 

with you over the coming years. 

Forest 

Trips to the local forest will be commencing again 

soon. Staff will take children to the forest in 

seven week blocks to challenge and develop the 

children’s learning. All children will be given an 

opportunity to participate and the group list for 

forest trips over the coming year will be on the 

parent’s notice board from Monday 20th Aug. This 

list is subject to change. 

Eco 

A new eco committee has been formed; the six 

children are Ellie, Aaron, Finlay P., Oran, Abby 

and Jenna.  If you would be interested in joining 

our committee and helping us please speak with 

either Maryanne or Christina, who will be happy 

to answer any questions you have. 

We would also like to take this opportunity to 

thank our Parent Members from last year. 

School Leavers 

Karen and Staff would like to wish all our pre-

school children good luck and every success as they 

begin the next exciting chapter of their lives. 

We are positive all children will do extremely well 

and enjoy every moment. 


